The 2012 school year comes to a close... We lovingly embrace
summer, and most of us will no doubt cling to it before we
force ourselves back into the classroom. Fortunately, that
dilemma is a couple months away. Throughout the summer,
though, we will return to Richard Winn's hallways regardless.
There will be practices, workouts, you name it. However, some
of us won't be returning so soon. It may be a while-
Homecoming or an occasional sporting event. That's the thing
about Richard Winn. It's not confined to a building. Its
network reaches far beyond concrete block walls; it reaches
across various college campuses, into many homes, and even
into different states... The school year twenty-twelve brought
us together for events and activities of all sorts, from
Homecoming week to Prom to Field Day to Graduation... We
laughed, cried, cheered, hugged. We grew together. Just a
family. Just getting it done...




